Student fees for the 2024-25 school year were approved by the Neenah Joint School District
Board of Education at its June 4 meeting.

Several of the fees have not been updated in several years, but no changes were made to the
fees for the upcoming school year.

New hires approved include Samantha Fieck as a social worker at Taft, teachers Matthew
Dahms and Courtney Sievert at the high school and Angela Townsend-Ewald as a fifth grade
teacher at the middle school. Resignations were approved for Lakeview and Clayton literacy
interventionist Megan Ruffing, Horace Mann sign language interpreter Rebecca Kelly, Horace
Mann behavioral interventionist Amanda Rebman and Director of Pupil Services Stephanie
Phernetton.

A bid for a remodeling project for the special education area at Tullar was presented. The
selected bid for Frank Zeise construction came in at $177,000, which was well below the
budgeted amount of $250,000. The project includes adding an ADA restroom, a washing
machine and dryer, while renovating two special education classrooms and a common space.

The Board also honored freshman Celia Gentile for her state runner-up finish in the long jump at
the state track and field meet. She also went to state this year in team tennis and girls
basketball.



